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May 2, 2024 

Subject: Alpine Park Community Update Number 18 

Dear Neighbours, 

As we welcome the arrival of spring and prepare for the 2024 construction season, we hope this 
message finds you well. 

Starting on May 22, 2024 (weather permitting), we will begin road upgrades on 154 Avenue SW. 
As part of the project, a minor adjustment will be made to the current Detour Road #1. This 
adjustment will redirect traffic at the entrance to Alpine Park. 

Throughout this process, we are committed to minimizing disruptions as much as possible by 
maintaining safe and accessible routes for all. For details on the adjustment to Detour Road #1, 
please refer to page 3. 

Please remember to adhere to designated roadways and follow signage directions while traveling 
through Alpine Park. Avoid traveling near construction zones for your safety and the safety of 
others. Your support and understanding in prioritizing community safety are greatly appreciated, 
as safety is a shared responsibility. 

Thank you for your continued understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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Frequently Asked Questions 

When is Detour Road #1 and this new adjustment scheduled to be decommissioned? 

We plan to keep the current Detour Road #1 until the full build-out of the 154 Avenue upgrade is 
completed. This is expected to happen this fall, subject to weather conditions. 

Does the adjustment affect traffic going in and out of the community? 

No, the upcoming roadway adjustment will not impact traffic entering or exiting the community. 

Who do I contact if I have a concern? 

Please refer to the key contact guide below for who best to contact, and when. 

Key Contacts 

Road Concerns Crime/Safety Concerns 

For 146 Avenue SW or 37 Street SW, please 
report any dust, potholes, maintenance, or 
traffic issues to Troy McLeod with the City of 
Calgary. 

Troy McLeod 
E: Troy.McLeod@calgary.ca 
P: (403) 268-5011 

For potential paving of 146 Avenue SW, 
discussions will continue with the City of 
Calgary, Tsuut’ina Nation, and residents 
along 146 Avenue SW.  

Non-Emergencies 

Tsuut’ina Nation Police Service 
P: (403)-271-3777 

City of Calgary Police Service 
P: (403) 266-1234 

Emergencies 

If you are experiencing an emergency or 
have an urgent concern regarding crime or 
excessive speeding, please call 9-1-1. 

Construction Activity Development Activity 

Construction activity is permitted from: 
7:00am to 10:00pm Mondays-Saturdays, and 
9:00am to 10:00pm Sundays & holidays. 

If any construction is happening outside 
these hours, please contact 3-1-1.  

You can also report a bylaw incident online at: 
calgary.ca/bylaws/complaints.html 

If you are experiencing are any construction 
related issues such as dust, garbage, or have 
any general concerns with builders or trades 
in Alpine Park, please contact: 

Doug Rau 
E: doug.rau@exp.com 
P: (587) 580-7272 

Water Well Concerns 

For any water well concerns, please contact: 

Tsuut’ina Nation Public Works 
P: (403) 281-0754 
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